
Greetings, I'm writing to politely Express my sincere disapproval for Senate Bill 978 currently making it 
through the legislative process. This bill does little if anything to prevent gun crimes and is only aimed at 
those individuals who are Law Abiding Citizens.  There is no direct evidence that laws like these will 
deter those individuals band on violating our laws and using guns for illegal purposes as such the 
purposes of these laws are only intended to hurt those who are currently obeying the laws. Laws should 
not be made to punish those who are law biters and I asked everyone to please vote against measures 
of this type. Thanks for your time and your consideration. 
 
Respectfully, 
 
Bob Davis 
Newberg Oregon 
503-320-1972 
 


